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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Debra Moser [djm@tsgcorp.net]
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 2:03 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: 'Mike Rogers'
Subject: ABF Facility, 4575 Tidewater, Oakland
Attachments: Revised Proposed Monitoring Well Map.pdf

Hi Mark, 
This email confirms our earlier phone conversation, regarding the scope of work for the next phase of work at the 
referenced site. 
 
ABF has agreed to the additional soil boring with grab-groundwater sampling, with the two wells to be installed at the site. 
The attached mark-up shows our proposed well and boring locations.   
 
We will be sure to sample soils at shallow depths, so we will have data for the low-threat closure guidelines. 
 
If this all looks ok, then we’ll schedule the work for December 2012. 
 
Please confirm your approval of the locations, or let us know otherwise. 
 
Regards, 
Debbie 

Debra J. Moser, PG, CEG, CHG 
Senior Geologist 

Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600 
Fax:  (831) 426-5602 
Cell:  (831) 212-8846 

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, 
and may also be subject to applicable privileges.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify 
the sender.  Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.   
 




